

East Garforth Primary Academy

Aberford Road, Garforth, Leeds, LS25 2HF T: 0113 212 7100 F: 0113 287 7295 W: www.egpa.org.uk E: info@egpa.org.uk Head of Academy: Rachael Binns

...Changing lives

Week 4 Newsletter 12/5/17

Behaviour - Well Done!

At the Academy we use the reward and consequence system to warn children if their behaviour is not of the acceptable standard. Children should follow the school rules; Be Safe, Be Responsible and Be Respectful. The totals below show how many children have achieved this each week.

This week out of 293 - 290 followed the school rules. Well done!

FS1	FS2	Y1/2	У2	УЗ	Y3/4	Y4/5	У5	У6Р	Y6D
24/24	35/35	31/31	30/30	30/30	32/32	31/32	29/31	24/24	24/24

FS1

Attendance & Lates

Whole School: 96.5% Attendance & 26 Lates

Our attendance target for the year is 96.5%

Year to date is: 96.2%

Y6D

100% & 0 lates

Y6P

99.6% & 2lates

Y1/2

FS2

91.2% & 5 lates

98.1% & 6 lates

Y2

94% & 3 lates

This weeks Golden Award winners:

У3

96% & 8 lates

Y3/4 99.4% & 2 lates

Y4/5 96.9% & 0 lates

Y5 95.5% & 0 lates

Follow Us

Twitter - @EastGarforth_PA

EGPA Website -www.egpa.org.uk



Thank you to all parents/carers

for attending our Achievement

receive a Golden Award

coming |

Tues 16th May	Class photos		
Sun 21st—Tues 23rd May	Year 6 to Whitby		
Thursday 25th May	KS1 to Yorkshire Wildlife Park		
Friday 26th May	School Closes		
Monday 5th June	School opens		
Thursday 8th June	Training Day		
Wednesday 14th June	Yr 6 meeting at Garforth Academy		
Friday 7th July	Sports Day		
Friday 7th July	Summer Fair		
Friday 21st July	School closes		
Mon 21st—Fri 25th August	Wallop Cricket Summer Week		

Y1/2 - Bradley & Kai

Y2 - Sophia & Jia

Y3 - Gracie-Mae & Meredith Y3/4- Harry & Max

Y4/5- Lily & Jacob

Y5- Chloe & Emily

Y6D- Martina & Tommy

Y6P- Olivia & Michael

During Achievement assembly, please make sure that the photo is of your child only and please ensure you only post photos of your child on social media. There are parents who do not want their child photographed or on social media for personal reasons.

Clubs next week

Tuesday — Singing, Netball, Computing Club

Read all about us...

У2



This week, 2B have been working incredibly hard completing their year 2 SATS and have made us incredibly proud. We have also been busy writing their own versions of finding Nemo...we think they may even be better than the original.



This week we have been learning about babies. The children have enjoyed looking at their baby photographs and playing in our baby clinic. We were very lucky to have Baby Lilly (Harry's sister) and Baby Matilda (William's sister) come in to our Nursery to play with the children. The children also asked lots of questions and were able to see the differences in what the babies could do due to their age.

FS2



"FS2 have been continuing to learn about growing. We have been reading 'Oliver's Vegetables' and 'Handa's Surprise' and discussing how different fruit and vegetables grow. The children were all very excited to try a variety of fruits. We used our senses to describe the fruits and recorded our findings on the worksheet.'

Y1/2

This week we have been putting lots of effort into up-levelling our writing. We have been using resources in the classroom such as handwriting and tricky word mats to make edits. We have particularly enjoyed using their purple

У3



This week we have been trying really hard to become experts at column subtraction with exchanging!

Y5



5 have had the pleasure this week of a cricket coach coming in and training with them on a Monday morning. They have been working hard on a range of skills needed to play a game of cricket.

Y3/4

This week we have been learning the history of medicine and the unusual ways people tried to help each other in the past. Some were very





This week Y4/5s have been working on place value in mathematics. They have been working with numbers up to a million and having to solve codes and word problems. An activity that was both challenging and fun!!



This week it hasn't all been about the SATs tests in Year 6! 6P have been out and about conducting scientific investigations about the heart as part of our healthy lifestyles topic. There have been some wonderful scientific

Y6P

Safeguarding-Rights and Responsibilities

This week in assembly we discussed the rights that children have. Such as the right to food, water, shelter, education, play and having their own opinions and beliefs within the law. Along with these rights children have responsibilities such as; making healthy choices, getting to school on time everyday and respecting the rights of others in their play and learning; for example not calling people unkind names or hurting them; listening to others in class and getting on with their work as asked by the teacher. For more information on Rights Respecting schools visit

Y6D



Class 6D have been enjoying reading in their newly-decorated book corner. The inspirational reading area was completed last week and the children are greatly enjoying using the magical setting for independent and group reading sessions.